
 
 

 
Project #1001620, 14EPC-40019:  Proposed Text Amendments to the Zoning Code – 
The Environmental Planning Commission (EPC) will consider text amendments to 
Zoning Code Section 14-16-3-17, Wireless Telecommunication Regulations, at its 
regularly scheduled public hearing on April 10, 2014.  
 
The Wireless Telecommunication Regulations would be amended to: 1) limit non-
neighborhood-noticed height increases to public utility poles for collocation of wireless 
telecommunication antennas; 2) clarify that wireless telecommunication structures and 
equipment should not protrude into, or create a potential safety issue for, publicly 
accessible sidewalks; and 3) clarify that public utility collocations that cannot satisfy 
these criteria may otherwise be permitted through the normal application process, which 
includes neighborhood notice. The proposed text amendments would apply City-wide.  
 
Please contact Catalina Lehner-AICP, Senior Planner, at 505-924-3935 for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


